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FORT JONES CHRISTMAS PARADE 

Above:  Richard and Robert Giordanengo took out Dad’s 

1931coupe.  It was nice to see Larry G’s car on the road. 

Below:  Richard Seres, Cindy Hammar, Linda Ellison, Bob 

Noel and Robert Giordanengo brave the Scott Valley chill, 

while waiting for the parade to begin.  
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The Sis-Q A’s, of Siskiyou County, California, is a chapter of 

The MODEL A FORD CLUB OF AMERICA  
  

 

             

    

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

    

    President….. Richard Giordanengo                              Treasurer............................Ann Noel 

    Vice President……....Linda Ellison                              Tour Director…………..  Bob Noel     

    Secretary……...…Cindy Hammar                                Editor…………Nancy Giordanengo* 

 

 

Please, mail correspondence to:  Richard Giordanengo, 735 Deetz Rd., Mount Shasta, CA, 96067 

                                 *contact Nancy at:   nancyanne61@outlook.com 

  

 

The Model A Ford Club of America is a non-profit corporation of California and a national                        

historical society dedicated to the restoration and preservation of the Model A Ford automobile 

as manufactured from 1928 through 1931 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
      

     

    Monday, January 6
th

 – Brunch Social and monthly Business Meeting  

                                           Poor George’s Restaurant, Yreka, 10 a.m. 

 

    January 25-26 – Turlock Swap Meet, Stanislaus County Fairgrounds 

 

    Monday, February 3
rd

 – Brunch Social and monthly Business Meeting 

                                             Poor George’s Restaurant, Yreka, 10 a.m. 
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    Not just another year, but another decade 

has gone by.  Funny, how we look at the past 

in ten-year chunks.  People talk about the 

hard times of the “30’s” or growing up in the 

“50’s” or the fashions of the “70’s”, pointing 

out the specific feel, the character, the 

zeitgeist of each.  Maybe it’s easier to 

compartmentalize our history that way.   

There are always some standout and specific 

dates, but most of history is generalized into 

epochs, ages, and eras – and, for easy 

reference, historians like to put labels on 

them all: the Victorian Era, the Jazz Age, the 

Great Depression.   Makes me wonder what 

colorful appellation the future will bestow on 

the current generation, something to do with 

our technologically creative genius, no 

doubt.  Already, there are high-minded and 

progressive sorts who sneer at the quaint ignorance of the twentieth century, and look forward 

with unbridled zeal to some sort of fantastic “techtopian” future for us all.  And while they 

mash their collective foot onto the technology gas pedal, I try to keep both feet firmly on the 

brake, knowing full well that I am increasingly in the way, but looking around all the same for 

fellow travelers who remember how to proceed with caution.  Not many of us left.  But, 

anyway, here we are in the twenties – maybe they’ll be roaring! 

    So, the winter solstice has come and gone.  That was a long night.  The sun is out a little 

longer and riding a little higher, but there’s still a long way to go until spring.   The snow is 

piling up in the mountains, the woodstove is continually blazing, lots of hot drinks going 

down, and the bed is sporting flannel sheets and an extra blanket – comfy!   

    Many thanks, again, to Linda Ellison for hosting our club Christmas party.  All present 

enjoyed delicious food and joyful conversation.  We were pleased to meet our newest 

members, Mike Spiess and Pat Witt, who are relocating here from the Paradise area.  We 

welcome them to the county and eagerly look forward to many adventures with them out on 

the road.   

    The dialog continues regarding a three-club tour to be hosted by the Sis-Q A’s.  We have 

pretty well covered most of the central portion of the county over the years, but the more wild 

and remote western and eastern fringes are ripe for exploration in a Ford Model A.  Bring 

some ideas (and maybe a good map!) to the January meeting.  Happy New Year!  -  RG   

     

I’ve been thinking… 
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  Sis-Q A’s Business Meeting, December 9
th

 

 
After a delicious Christmas feast at the home of Linda Ellison, the meeting was called to order 

by president, Richard Giordanengo.  New members, Mike Spiess and Pat Witt, were 

introduced and welcomed. 

November Meeting Minutes: Eileen Mace made a motion to approve the minutes of the 

November meeting (second by Linda Ellison).  Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s Report: Ann Noel gave an update of the club finances and reminded all present 

that membership renewals are due ($15 per family).  Cindy Hammar made a motion to 

approve the report (second by Bob Noel).  Motion carried. 

Old Business: The Fort Jones Christmas Parade was discussed, primarily the potential for foul 

weather.  It was decided, after a few phone calls the night before, to confirm or cancel our 

participation with a group e-mail, depending on the most recent weather forecast.  

    We revisited the idea of hosting a three-club tour of the county in late spring or early 

summer.  Eastern Siskiyou County seemed to be generally agreed upon as having some 

interesting and seldom seen sights.  Bring ideas to the January meeting, for this and other tour 

suggestions, so we can construct our 2020 calendar. 

    It was suggested to include member e-mail addresses on the club roster for additional ease 

of member communication. 

New Business: A short discussion was had, regarding officers for the coming year. Members 

were encouraged fill vacant positions in the future.  Eileen Mace made a motion to keep the 

current officers in place for 2020 (second by Altha Lindsay).  Motion carried. 

For the Good of the Order: Ann Noel reported that the Scott Valley Veterans Parade  staff 

wished to thank us for our participation the recent parade and especially wished to 

acknowledge the military veterans in our club. 

 

Eileen Mace moved to adjourn the meeting (second by Altha Lindsay).  Meeting adjourned.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cindy Hammar, Secretary 
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We’d most certainly 

like to wish you 

a very Happy Birthday! 

 

Lindy Frey, January 31st 
 

 

2020 

Ann Noel,  2234 Owens Way, Hornbrook, CA 96044 

LAST CHANCE! 
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  SISKIYOU COUNTY MUSEUMS 
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 FORD FACTS PERIOD ACCESSORIES 


